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Honored with Stork Shower 
Mrs. Tom Thrasher was honored on Friday, October 4, at 7:30 p.m. in the home of 
Mrs. Phillip Boyd in Belmont with a stork shower.  Co-hostess was Mrs. James Arthur 
Montgomery. 
 
Mrs. Boyd welcomed the guests on arrival and Mrs. Montgomery received the gifts.  
After the guests had all arrived, Mrs. Thrasher was presented a large number of lovely 
gift packages, which she opened and passed around for all to see. 
 
The refreshment table was covered with yellow, overlaid with white lace.  The beautiful 
arrangement of small yellow flowers was placed on at one end of the table and the crystal 
punch bowl, holding green fruit punch, stood at the other end.  Individual cake squares 
and green and yellow mints were served with the punch. 
 
Men’s Club 
The Methodist Men’s Club will hold their meeting tonight (Thursday) at 7:30 o’clock at 
the Snowdown Methodist Church.  Guest speaker will be Hiram Jones, Soil 
Conservationist. 
 
A. Martins Celebrate 50th Wedding Anniv. 
Mr. and Mrs. Arlon Martin of Belmont celebrated their Golden Wedding anniversary on 
Sunday, September 29, between the hours of 2 and 5 p.m. with Open House.  The event 
was planned by their children, Mr. and Mrs. Leo Martin and Mr. and Mrs. Artis Ginn. 
 
Mrs. Ginn, daughter, welcomed the guests on arrival and attended the guest register.  
Mrs. David Moody, granddaughter, was in charge of the gift display. 
 
Mrs. Joyce Sparks and Mrs. Barbara Cross, nieces, served refreshments consisting of 
cake, nuts and fruit punch from a beautifully decorated table.  the table was covered with 
a yellow cloth overlaid with white lace and was centered with a four-branched candelabra 
holding yellow and gold lighted candles interspersed with yellow mums and greenery.  
The anniversary cake was three-tiered, iced in white and trimmed with gold roses and 
white wedding bells with the numeral 50th on the top. 
 
Approximately 100 guests called during the appointed hours. 
 
The honorees received many nice and useful gifts. 



 



20th Century Club Meets at Castleberrys 
The 20th Century Club met Thursday, September 26, in the home of Mrs. Sue 
Castleberry.  Mrs. Lucille Vickers was the program chairman for the meeting. 
 
Bobby Burress, Superintendent of the Iuka School, was guest speaker.  He discussed the 
state legislation for education, and pointed out that Iuka was one of the 14 districts in the 
state that was in a low bracket.  Also he discussed the needs and plans for a new 
elementary school. 
 
Delicious refreshments were served by the hostess. 
 
P P and K Contest Set 
The local Punt, Pass and Kick competition will be held at the Belmont High School 
football stadium on Sunday, October 13, at 2 p.m. 
 
Boys, ages 8 through 13, will be competing for 18 lovely trophies to be given away.  the 
event is sponsored by Jack Yarber Ford Sales of Belmont. 
 
In case of rain, the contest will proceed in the old gym.  Everyone is cordially invited.  
There will be no admission. 
 
Iuka Personals 
Miss Kate Herd had as her guest last Tuesday her sister, Mrs. C. L. Maxwell and Gladys 
of Saltillo, Miss. 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard Berry of Baton Rouge, La., have been visiting her parents, Mr. and 
Mrs. Joe E. Brown. 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Booker and children of Jackson, Tenn., spent the weekend with her 
parents, Mr. and Mrs. Tommy Gross and Jimmy. 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Wiley of Owensboro, Ky., stopped by for a short visit with his brother 
and wife, Mr. and Mrs. J. C. Wiley Monday morning. 
 
Guests of Mr. and Mrs. J. D. Finch at their lake house last week were her sister, Mr. and 
Mrs. Dwight Harmon of Aberdeen. 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Billy Finch of Houston, Texas, arrived Monday and are guests of Mr. and 
Mrs. J. D. Finch. 
 
Grady Yow is confined to the Baptist Memorial Hospital in Memphis.  Mr. Yow 
underwent surgery last Thursday and is improving at this time. 
 
those visiting the E. B. Fells on Sunday were Mrs. Gladys Brewer, Mrs. Tommy Dale 
Brewer and Mike, Mr. and Mrs. Dee Roden, Mr. and Mrs. Joe Schulte and children, all of 



Sheffield, Mr. and Mrs. L. C. Vonboeckman and Mike and Mrs. William Vonboeckman, 
all of Memphis, and Rev. and Mrs. Billy Fell and children. 
 
Linda Evans of Miss. State spent the weekend at home with her mother and brother, 
Mrs. June Evans and Gary. 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Dean, Kim, Keith and Todd of Memphis and Mr. and Mrs. Charles W. 
McDaniel and Mike of Corinth visited with Mr. and Mrs. Bliss Hamm over the weekend. 
 
Mr. and Mrs. E. R. Thorne spent the weekend in Goodman, Miss., with Mr. and 
Mrs. Reid Thorne and children and David Thorne, who is a student at the Holmes Junior 
College there. 
 
Tony Kent and Willard Morris, students at Columbia Military Academy, Columbia, 
Tenn., spent the weekend at home with their parents. 


